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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

A.P. Møller - Mærsk A/S – New chairman of the Board of Directors 

 

In continuation of the Annual General Meeting of A.P. Møller - Mærsk A/S on Tuesday 28 March 

2017, a board meeting was held in the Company. The Board of Directors elected Jim Hagemann 

Snabe as chairman of the Board. 

 

Further information about the new chairman is available at the Company’s website. 

 

 

Copenhagen, 28 March 2017 

 

Contact person: Executive Vice President, Lars-Erik Brenøe, tel. +45 3363 3607 
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